
 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Please take notice that the Corporation of the Township of Tay will hold a 
Public Consultation meeting of Council pursuant to the Municipal Act, 2001 on 

 August 25, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.  

to receive public input on items to be considered in preparation of the 2022 

Budget. Additionally, to help obtain public input, a Public Engagement Survey 
is now available. Community members and stakeholders are encouraged to 

complete the survey online at tay.ca/input. Those who wish to fill out a 
hardcopy can pick one up at the Municipal Office located at 450 Park St, 

Victoria Harbour weekdays between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Please note the 
survey will close September 13, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. 

 
Further, due to the COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with Ontario 
Regulations, which restricts the size of organized public gatherings, the Public 

Meeting will be held remotely by video conference. Share your thoughts and 
join the meeting online or by telephone. 

• Zoom Video Conference ID: 840 6414 4951 

• Join via Video Conference at tay.ca/meetings 

• Join via Telephone Conference by calling 705-999-0385 (a local 

telephone number) and entering meeting ID 840 6414 4951 Or 1-
647-558-0588 (long distance) and entering meeting ID 840 6414 

4951 
 

The Public meeting agenda will be available online at tay.ca on Friday, August 
20, 2021. 

 
Dated: August 20, 2021 

       
Cyndi Bonneville, Clerk 

The Corporation of the Township of Tay 
450 Park Street 

P.O. Box 100 
Victoria Harbour, ON 
L0K 2A0 

https://www.tay.ca/en/your-municipality/Questionnaires-and-Surveys.asp
https://www.tay.ca/en/your-municipality/meetings.asp
http://www.tay.ca/

